3rd December 1990

Mrs. Saly Gillespie
$10 N Peninsuler
NEW SMYRNA BEACH, Flo 32069

Thank you for your great hospitality!

My stay in Sant Augustine has been an ordeal and a nice experience
all togehter.

The Pellicer family has been enormously kind with me.

Tell Bill that I will not fgoget his promise to stay more than 7
days in Mongofre next September.

Most probably, Jacqueline and I will get across the United States
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